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Dr. Donald DeHayes is Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs at The University of Rhode Island (URI), 
a proud Land, Sea, and Urban Grant Institution.  As Chief Academic Officer, Dr. DeHayes is responsible for 
providing leadership, strategic financial management, planning, inspiration, and innovation for all academic 
programs and initiatives of the university as well as for the Offices of Admission, Enrollment Services, Financial 
Aid, Institutional Research, Information Technology Services, and university support programs.  The URI is a 
vibrant learning-centered research university with research expenditures of approximately $100 million annually. 
URI comprises a community of 17,000 undergraduate and graduate students, 800 full- and part-time faculty, and 
an academic enterprise consisting of 10 academic colleges, the Graduate School, and University Libraries.  Dr. 
DeHayes has overall responsibility for an annual unrestricted budget of approximately $260 million, including the 
strategic allocation of financial aid critical to the university’s mission and vitality.   
 

As an academic leader, Dr. DeHayes is interested in harnessing the intellectual capacity of the university and 
deploying our most innovative pedagogical and scholarly resources and deepest passions to promote learning and 
discovery that advances the human and global condition of the 21st century. He aspires to bring ecosystem thinking, 
interdisciplinary learning and discovery, and leadership to the forefront on a global scale. 
 

At URI, Dr. DeHayes organized and executed an open and inclusive university-wide academic planning initiative 
leading to the development and implementation of the university’s first ever strategic Academic Plan entitled 
“Charting Our Path to the Future: Toward a Renewed Culture of Achievement” 
(http://www.uri.edu/provost/documents/academic_plan_handbook.pdf).  The implementation of the Academic Plan 
and a new strategic allocation model for financial aid has helped URI gain financial self-sufficiency, improve 
academic quality and diversity, and enhance revenue.  During difficult fiscal times, strategic initiatives have led to 
dramatic increases in applications, out-of-state and international student interest and yield, student quality and 
diversity, and the highest enrollment, retention, graduate rate, and research funding in the University’s history.  As 
Chief Operating Officer, Dr. DeHayes Chair’s the university-wide Strategic Budget and Planning Council that 
reviews and recommends all new university investments. 
 

Dr. DeHayes was formerly the Dean of The Rubenstein School of Environment and Natural Resources at The 
University of Vermont (UVM).  As Dean, Dr. DeHayes was responsible for all educational, research, outreach 
activities, and financial and fund-raising matters of The Rubenstein School as well as establishing and nurturing 
numerous partnerships with agencies, non-profits, and corporations.  At UVM, Dr. DeHayes established a culture 
of philanthropy and raised more than $32 million in private funds in support of environmental program initiatives 
and endowed professorships and scholarships, including a $15 million naming gift for The Rubenstein School and 
a $7.8 million gift to establish and endow the Gund Institute for Ecological Economics.  
 

Dr. DeHayes is recipient of research and education grants exceeding $14 million and is author of about 100 
published articles and book chapters and numerous invited presentations on research focused on biological 
implications of anthropogenic stresses on forests and the genetics of forest ecosystems.  In 1993, he was the 
recipient of the Kroepsch-Maurice Award for Outstanding Undergraduate Teaching at UVM, an honor given by 
the university to just one full professor each year.  In 2001, Dr. DeHayes was recipient of UVM’s University 
Scholar Award in recognition of sustained excellence in research and scholarship.  In 2006, the endowed Donald 
DeHayes Multicultural Scholarship Fund was established at UVM with gift funds to honor Dr. DeHayes’ efforts in 
support of diversity, equity, and multiculturalism. 
 

Dr. DeHayes is past President of the National Association of University Forest Resources Programs, a consortium 
of 69 universities and numerous partner agencies and non-profits.  He serves on the Executive Board of the URI 
Confucius Institute, a partnership between URI and Zhejiang University in Hangzhou, China.  He has been a 
member of the Board on Natural Resources of the Association of Public and Land Grant Universities and has 
chaired its Forest Resources Section.  He was recently a member of the Vermont Governor’s Commission on 
Climate Change and the Rhode Island Board of Governors for Higher Education System Vision Task Force. 
 


